2020 Children’s Programming Report – Additional Information

From April 14 – April 30th, 2020, in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, WACP pre-empted the regularly scheduled programming for breaking news updates with New Jersey Governor Phil Murphy and US Senator Corey Booker to keep the WACP audience informed regarding public safety efforts, recommendations, and encourage compliance with CDC guidance.  The FCC granted a limited waiver through April 30, 2020, regarding rescheduling preempted programming and their on-air preemption announcements.
